
 

 

 

 

 1 IF YOU ARE CONCERNED THAT YOUR CHILD HAS THE SYMPTOMS OF CORONA VIRUS, 

(NEW PERSISTENT COUGH / HIGH TEMPERATURE) YOU THE PARENT, WILL MAKE THE 

DECISION TO KEEP YOUR CHILD OFF SCHOOL FOR SEVEN DAYS. SCHOOL STAFF ARE 

NOT QUALIFIED AND WILL NOT MAKE A DECISION ON A CHILD’S ABSENCE ON YOUR 

BEHALF. 

 

 2 SCHOOL IS REMAINING OPEN UNLESS WE ARE INSTRUCTED OTHERWISE AND WE 

WILL NOTIFY YOU SHOULD THE GOVERNMENT’S POSITION CHANGE. 

 

 3 YOUR CHILDREN ARE REMINDED TO REGULARLY WASH THEIR HANDS FOR TWENTY 

SECONDS WHICH THEY MUST DO THROUGHOUT THE DAY. 

 

 4 SCHOOL WILL BE CANCELLING THE PROPOSED VISIT TO CHESTER ZOO 2nd April 2020. 

 

 5 MR LOFTUS WILL MEET WITH THE LOCAL AUTHORITY, PUBLIC HEALTH AND 

COLLEAGUE SEFTON HEADTEACHERS ON MONDAY AFTERNOON TO DISCUSS THIS 

ISSUE. 

 

 6 ONE OF THE MOST STRIKING STATEMENTS WHICH HAS BEEN MADE IN RELATION     

TO THE GOVERNMENT’S STRATEGY IS THAT THE RELATIVE SUCCESS OF MANAGING 

THIS PANDEMIC RELIES ON ALL OF US TAKING RESPONSIBILITY AND BEING 

PROACTIVE IN LIMITING THE IMPACT OF THIS DISEASE. 

 

 7 IN THE MEANTIME, THE SCHOOL CONTINUES ITS ACTIVITIES AND FOCUS ON 

CHILDREN’S EDUCATION AND AIMS TO MAINTAIN A CALM AND SETTLED 

ENVIRONMENT FOR CHILDREN AMIDST MANY CHALLENGES FOR GROWN UPS IN 

THE COMING WEEKS AND MONTHS. 


